
   
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Week 1 for lunches when we return in September 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Annual reviews for next years have already been planned and you will receive an invite to 
attend, in person of by Teams, six weeks before. A reminder email will be sent one week 
before. Attached to the invite is a Section A template from the EHCP. This is lovely to complete 
and return before the review so you're able to think about and share your views, without 
feeling on the spot.  
 
Please attend your child's meeting or let us know at least a few weeks before if you are unable 
to attend. Outside agencies need six weeks' notice and it will be unlikely for them to attend 
cancelled appointments at late notice. 
 
The Year 14 and Year 11 children will have an annual review before Christmas. This is to allow 
us all plenty of time to plan preferences for September 2024. If your child is in Year 11, they 
need to request a place at Welburn College. New starters will also be invited to a ''Moved In 
review around October half term. These children will then have an annual review in the 
summer term. 
 
If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact us.' 

As of today, 87% of ParentPay accounts have been  
  activated – so thank you for your support and cooperation. 

 
For those who have not activated their account, please can you ensure that you login to ParentPay 
and sign up as a matter of urgency.  We need ALL parents to activate their account, even those 
receiving Free School Meals to ensure you receive the full benefits of the system.     Thank you! 

  

Welburn Hall Weekly 
 

Friday 21st July 2023 

We are a nut aware school  

Please can parents settle all outstanding debts before the end of term 
 

This includes money for school meals, as well as payment for trips and enrichment activities.  
These are all listed on ParentPay - which you can access by clicking here. 

 

All of our budget is needed for learning resources, so it’s really important that accounts are cleared as a 
matter of urgency. 

 

Thank you for your understanding 

Hello and welcome to our weekly Newsletter………… 

mailto:https://www.parentpay.com/


   
 

 

We visited Castle 
Howard 
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We were very happy to welcome Miss Marr back!  
For transition week her new class have enjoyed some team 

building games and activities; including a scavenger hunt and an 
egg drop. 

 

It's been so much fun! 
 

We want to wish all of our students a fantastic summer holiday and 
look forward to welcoming everyone back together in September. 



   
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

Lots of fun in the last couple of weeks 
with the Lower school classes. We 

loved our mini sports day with Sarah 
Owen, who of course couldn't resist 
joining in with our amazing pupils. 

 
We’ve also enjoyed several parties 

and celebrations to round off another 
fantastic year! 

 
We will all miss you Sarah, but hope to 
still see you when you pop into school. 

 
We all wish you lots of good luck and 

best wishes for your next chapter. 



   
 

 

 
 
 

Leavers’ 2023 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



   
 

 

 
 
 
The leavers went to Castle Howard on Monday and we are super proud of Holly B, she 
walked on the swing bridge all by herself. We had lovely ice-cream before we head back to 
school. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



   
 

 

 
 
 

Formal KS5 doing some team building games, enjoying the challenge and getting 

SOAKED!!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



   
 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sensory circuits groups have been running three 

times a week here at Welburn Hall School.  The 

pupils carry out 30 minutes sessions. This helps 

pupils to alert their brains enabling them to engage in 

their learning more effectively, back in the classroom 

learning environment.  

The last six weeks pupils have been successful in 

joining in a variety of tasks such as basket ball 

bouncing drills, balancing and coordination skills in 

therapy ball circuits, buggy board work, has was also 

been a favourite with pupils. They have shown good 

physical strength and organisational skills. Well done 

everyone who attended the six-week programme. 
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